
From: Melva Brownlee (Board of Commissioners) <melva.brownlee@cookcountyil.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 10:31:20 AM 
To: Matthew DeLeon (Secretary to the Board) <matthew.deleon@cookcountyil.gov> 
 
  

The actually date of the Small Business and Supplier Diversity Meeting  that needs to be 
cancelled is Friday, May 15, 2020, 11:00a.m.-12:30p.m.  not today, Friday, May 8, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Melva L. Brownlee 
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